
The July 10, 2017 Green Space Committee Meeting was called to order at 

10:00AM by our President, Margaret Williford.  Those in attendance were Sandy 

Komasinski, Joan Solbeck and Barbara Vanecko.  Ausra Zarins was away.    

Once again we reviewed the letters typically sent to potential donors.  The second 

letter has been revised by Margaret and we all approved.  Also some phone 

numbers listed in the letters have been corrected.  

Sandy Komasinski has been working on developing the Green Space entry on the 

town website.  We fine-tuned Sandy’s work and are pleased to have the site 

available to those in Beverly Shores interested in our committee’s work and 

activities.  We are continuing in our development of a map for the website of the 

lots and their addresses which have been donated to Green Space.    

At a prior meeting, we had addressed the idea with Candice Smith of working 

together with the ABSR Environment Committee and the ERA.  Candice is 

promoting clearing one of our donated properties of invasive species sometime 

this fall so that land that is undevelopable does not become overgrown.  Barbara 

Vanecko contacted Susan Nichols, an interviewer and contributor to Sand Tracks 

to write an article for the August issue introducing Candice and her plans to the 

town.  

Our mailing to prospective donors is being planned for this fall.   

Our next meeting is scheduled on our regular meeting date, the 4th Monday of the 

month.  It will be on August 28th at 10:00AM in the Administration Building.   

Our meeting adjourned at 11:00AM.   

 

Barbara Vanecko 

 

 

 

 

 


